
Invitation to Inaugural Lecture by Philip Bille 
The Technical University of Denmark is happy to welcome Professor Philip Bille 
as professor in Algorithms and Data Structures 

In celebration of this appointment DTU Compute invites you to attend Philip Bille’s 
inaugural lecture followed by a reception. 

Venue: Friday, 3 June 2022 at 3 pm, building 101, 1st floor, room  M1 
Technical University of Denmark, Anker Engelunds Vej 1, 2800 Kongens Lyngby 

Programme: 
3.00 - 3.10 pm Welcome by Per B. Brockhoff, Professor and Head of Department 
3.10 - 4.00 pm Inaugural lecture titled Algorithms meets Data Compression 
4.00 - 5.00 pm Reception 

Everybody is welcome. Registration is not required. 

Yours sincerely, 
Per B. Brockhoff, Professor, Head of Department, DTU Compute. 


